From: BDC Laoima

To: ‘

Subject: Little Wanganui Subdivision Ratepayer Information RESPONSE Ref: OIA 069/25
Date: Monday, 14 July 2025 8:35:52 am

Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 8 July 2025 requesting information for Little
Wanganui Subdivision Ratepayers .
Please see your questions, and our answers marked in red as follows:

1. How many ratepayers are in the targeted Water and Waste scheme of Little Wanganui
Subdivision?

Water Full Charge Targeted Rate 45 Properties

Water Half Charge Targeted Rate 36 Properties

Total 81 Properties

Sewerage Full Charge Targeted Rate 42 Properties

Sewerage Half Charge Targeted Rate 38 Properties

Total 80 Properties

2. How many of these are current in paying their Rates?
There are 11 properties that are 1 instalment or more overdue in their rates
payments

3. How many are close to Titled Abandonment of Property due to not paying rates.

No Properties

4, When are you coming to meet with our community to inform them of options, and
plans for what you intend to spend our huge increase in targeted rates over the Next 10 years?

BDC will visit the community once the future plans and costs are better understood —
this is likely to be sometime in 2026.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council



by return email to Igoima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where p055|ble Our response to your request may be publlshed at

to- Ig0|ma reguestsz W|th your personal information removed.

Kind regards

Paul Numan | Group Manager Corporate Services
Email Paul.Numan@bdc.govt.nz

Buller District Council | Phone 0800 807 239 | bullerdc.govt.nz
PO Box 21 | Westport 7866

Community Driven | One Team | Future Focused | Integrity | We Care

Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally
privileged information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive
this correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not
disclose, copy or relay any part of this correspondence if you are not the intended recipient. Any views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be
the views of Buller District Council.

Community Grant Fund

BULLER
ooy 0 One round for FY 2025/26

Applications open
14 July - 11 August 2025

Total funds available _
$80,000 h. Click here to learn more
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